
Happy Foster Care 
Week 2023

Your care & dedication
to Tasmania’s
vulnerable children is
valued & seen.

THANK YOU

Foster and Kinship Carers Association
Tasmanian board and Kim would like to wish

all Tasmanian carers a Happy Foster Care
Week 2023. 

To celebrate we are hosting an evening Cocktail
party on Thursday 21st of September as part of
our upcoming National Foster Care Conference

in Hobart. We would love to see all of you
there. 

Wrest Point Casino, Sandy Bay 
6pm-8pm

No RSVP necessary


